
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 8 Spring Term 
    9th March 2018 

Parents Afternoon/Evening 

Consultations 
Times for appointments have been sent out in the book bags 

this week.  Please note that if these times are not convenient 

then please contact your child’s class teacher or the school 

office to make an alternative appointment.   

 

Tigers   Wednesday 21st March 2.30pm – 7pm 

Owls   Monday 19th March  1.15pm - 5pm 

Wednesday 21st March  2.30pm -7pm 

Bears   Monday 19th March   3.30pm – 7pm 

Tuesday 20th March   1.30pm – 4.30pm 

Sea Otters  Wednesday 21st March 3.30pm – 7pm 

  Thursday 22nd March   3.30pm – 5pm 

If you have a specific question you would like answering please 

write this on your appointment letter for the teacher to see.   

Many thanks. 

Wellbeing Award News 

 
 

 
The Wellbeing Award change team 
met on Wednesday.  Thank you for 
your input on the parent 
evaluation forms.  We conducted a 
SWOT (strengths, weaknesses, 
opportunities and threats) and 
have put together an action plan.  
We will keep you informed of our 
progress and if you would like to 
be updated please have a word 
with Mrs de Looze or any member 
of the change team listed below. 
 
Mrs Scott  
Mrs Hopkins  
Daryl Clarke - parent 
Rebecca Lakin - parent 
Rachel Hammond – parent 
Rebecca Mathews –governor 
Nicola Robe – family outreach 
worker 
 

Cross Country Success 
On Wednesday 18 children took part in the Level  2 Cross 

country competition at Charnwood College after school.  Special 
mention must go to Ava and Natasha who both came in the top 10 
runners for their age group and they will run for North Charnwood 
in the next Cross country race. 

Mr Vasey was impressed with the spirit of our competitors, 
especially the Year 5 and 6 boys who ran alongside the Year 6 girls 
on the final stretch and encouraged them home to winning 
positions.  Well done to all the runners! 

Gifted and Talented PE 
As part of our sports provision we offered some 

extra PE coaching to some of our talented KS2 

pupils. Sixteen children took part and a special 

mention goes to Abi, Ava and Joe D. They all 

worked hard in their physical tasks and showed 

good determination in the personal challenges.  

Good team work all round!   

 

Keeping warm during the cold 

weather at Forest Club! 

‘Who is Reading 
Where?’ 

The children had great fun 
deciding which members of 

staff were reading where.  
We had 5 correct answer 

sheets - Jake,  Jole,  
Natasha, Romilly and 

Serena.  Romilly was picked 
out of the hat as the overall 

winner. Well done to 
everyone who took part! 

 

 

 

Who is this? 
 

The final 

part of 

this 

programme 

will take 

place in 

the 

summer 

term. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Castles Fit For a Queen 
 
What a fantastic morning the Tigers 
and their adult helpers have had this 
morning at the Stay and Play castle 
building workshop. 
 
The session started off with a castle 
quiz which everyone enjoyed even 
though the adults needed lots of help 
from the children! 
 
Then we all got stuck in with lots of 
boxes of varying sizes, tubes, glue and 
a huge amount of paint!  The castles 
looked amazing and included lots of 
the features we have learnt about such 
as battlements, moats, barbicans and a 
portcullis.  
 
 
 

 

The Tigers have made their own 
non-fiction book about castles. 
Here are a couple of the pages 

from the book. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Governor News 
On Monday evening the Health and Safety Committee met in 

school.  On Friday Rob Anderson, (governor with responsibility 
for special educational needs) met with Mrs Scott for a 

monitoring visit. 
 

FOBS News 
A FOBS meeting 

took place on 

Thursday in school.  

The BeltonFest was 

discussed at length 

and planning is well 

underway for this 

exciting new venture.  

FOBS are very 

grateful as ever  

for any  

suggestions  

or offers of  

help. 

 

 

Coming 
Up 

OPEN MORNING IN SCHOOL 

Monday 12th March 

9am – 10.30am 
Please take the opportunity to join us in school to be part of 

one of the sessions listed below to look at some of the areas 

we are working on.   

 Mrs Cobbin invites you to a Year 5 / 6 Maths lesson 

 Mrs Jones invites you to a Year 1 / 2 outdoors 

session 

 Mrs Scott invites you to a Science lesson 

Please book in for these at the school office.  On the day, 

please meet in the foyer at 9am. There will be opportunities 

for discussion and questions at the end.  We expect the 

sessions to last 1 – 1½ hours in total. 

Belton School 

Festival 

Saturday daytime  

30th June 2018 
Planning is taking shape for 

the very first BeltonFest.  

Please fill in the form sent out 

with last weeks’ newsletter 

asking you for your skills, 

expertise, ideas and 

suggestions. 

Thank you! 
 

 
 

SEND News 
Roadshow 

22nd March 2018 
Loughborough Town Hall 
from 9.30am – 11.30am 

This roadshow aims to bring together 
information and services which 
support families of children and 
young people with special 
educational needs and disabilities 
(SEND) all in one place. 
Present will be representatives from 
Health, Charnwood Borough Council, 
Leicestershire County Council and 
more. 

An Invitation to all parents and carers to join us in school for a  

DioSing Concert 
Tuesday 20th March 

9am 
KS2 will be singing all the songs that they have been learning in 

DioSing with Mrs Trounson.  It will last approximately 20 
minutes.  Tea and coffee will be served afterwards. 

Easter Lunch 

Wednesday 21st March 
 

 

On Friday 23rd March school closes at 3.10pm for the Easter holidays. 

End of term assembly.  9am. All welcome 

Easter Egg Hunt after school organised by FOBS 
 


